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To Whom it May Concern,  

 

I am writing on behalf of the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Department of 

Migration and Refugee Services (USCCB/MRS). It is with great enthusiasm that we extend our 

support for The Foundation United’s mission to develop culturally sensitive curriculum focused 

on raising awareness on the evil of human trafficking. We are currently working with them to 

develop educational resources for this purpose and look forward to doing more together in this 

regard.   

We are excited about this venture because our organizations share a common goal: to eliminate 

human trafficking and create a world where the rights and dignity of all individuals are 

respected. As organizations dedicated to combating this scourge, we understand the complexities 

and challenges of this effort. We firmly believe that by working collaboratively we can multiply 

the positive impact of our individual efforts. By joining forces and pooling our resources we can 

significantly enhance our capabilities in education, awareness raising, increase in identification, 

prevention, and assisting victims and survivors of human trafficking. For this reason, we are 

happy to partner with The Foundation United and would urge your organization to explore ways 

in which you might do the same.  

The Foundation United’s focus on anti-trafficking education not only raises awareness of this 

problem, but also equips individuals with the knowledge to make informed decisions and take 

concrete actions when they encounter potential human trafficking situations in their 

communities. They do this in a way that is culturally sensitive and responsive to the specific 

needs of individual communities that they are trying to educate. Such a strategy is essential for 

making a real impact in the battle against human trafficking. 

We commend The Foundation United for its foresight and commitment to addressing human 

trafficking through education and do not hesitate to commend them to your organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William Canny 

Executive Director  

United States Conference of Catholic Bishops,  

Migration and Refugee Services 

 

http://www.usccb.org/mrs

